

## **GOVERNMENT OF THE DISTRICT OF COLUMBIA Dupont Circle Advisory Neighborhood Commission 2B**

May 14, 2012

Lee Granados leegranados @mac.com

Stephen Rutgers stephen.rutgers@gmail.com

RE: 17th Street Festival

Dear Ms. Granados & Mr. Rutgers,

Thank you for your presentation and announcement about the 2012 17th Street Festival at our May 9th meeting. At our regular meeting on May 9, 2012, the Dupont Circle Advisory Neighborhood Commission ("ANC 2B" or "Commission") considered your request for a letter of support. With eight of the nine Commissioners present, a quorum at a duly-noticed public meeting, the Commission approved the following motion by a vote of (8-0).

ANC 2B supports the 17th Street Festival to be held on September 22, 2012.

Commissioners Jack Jacobson (jack.jacobson@dupontcircleanc.net), Mike Feldstein (mike.feldstein@dupontcircleanc.net) and Will Stephens (will.stephens@dupontcircleanc.net) are the Commission's representative in this matter.

ON BEHALF OF THE COMMISSION.

Sincerely,

Will Stephens, Chair

William F. Highens